
Dear FINRA Bond comments, 
 
Honesty and full disclosure is required by FINRA from individuals.   Why should it be different for 
larger non-human entities?  It shouldn't be. 
 
We support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. 
 
 This would increase transparency and reduce costs to investors, and 
 
reduce scams by your member firms on the bond buying general public.   Price information is 
public information, period. 
 
Do the right thing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jake Engle 
 
 
 
 
Jake Engle, CFP®, Certified Financial Planner™ Practitioner  
 
 


